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To: City Clerks Office
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]OZS-2021-0006

From: Megan westerby < >  
Sent: 2021/05/17 5:29 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Deibler, Nicholas <Nicholas.Deibler@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]OZS-2021-006 
 
Good Afternoon,  
 
I would like to speak at this meeting and would like all the information regarding this build, meeting and anything.  
 
My husband and I both don't agree to this build and have signed the petition noting that we don't want this to happen. We 
don't think a 3 story building suits a neighbourhood of mostly bungalows and a few 2 stories. It will be just one massive 
wall that everyone will have to see and will take away our evening sunlight which is all my front garden gets. The person 
who owns this property hasn't even lived there to know how beautiful this area is and how much everyone cares for our 
street. I know we are all going to fight tooth and nail to not have this go thorough.  
 
Thank you  
 
Megan & Shane Bennett 


